
 

 

Bowls Scotland Competition and Events Youth Working Group  

 

We are committed to ensuring young people’s voices are heard in relation to the 

development and progression of our wonderful game. At the recent Bowls Scotland 

question and answer sessions, feedback from members highlighted a need for a more 

structured and formalised platform for young people to share their thoughts and ideas.  

With this in mind, we are establishing a Youth Competitions and Events Working Group in 

2024. 

 

As we look to review the youth competitions and events, we are seeking members of the 

bowling community, to influence, develop and lead this project. The group will work closely 

together to review and develop existing Bowls Scotland’s youth competitions and events. As 

a working group member, you will be expected to canvas views and opinions on behalf of 

the group and feedback into discussions, development and implementations.  

Bowls Scotland has a set of values, outlined within our Corporate Strategy and available on 

our website. We are committed to selecting working group members based on their 

experience and ability to do the role for which they are being recruited.  

Notes of interest are now invited from candidates with lived experience from a variety of 

backgrounds and with knowledge or experience of equality in a sporting context. We would 

particularly welcome applications from people under the age of 25, females and people with 

a disability, as underrepresented groups in the bowling workforce. 

Application Process 

 

• Expressions of interest can be made via this link:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=rWSAjeEVNE2ca20

Gpu1vfh2tsaIMpqxFt7gOn_jEBjFUQkMxWk00STc2SVFKOVRVM1c4QVJ

NTTJMMi4u  

 

• Closing date: 12noon, Friday 12th July 

 

• Virtual interviews: Thursday 18th July & Friday 19th July 

 

If you require further information, please contact Kareena Cuthbert, Head of High 

Performance Bowls, via kareena.cuthbert@bowlsscotland.com or 07355 672080 

 

All conversations will be informal and confidential. 

 

Please see the Terms of Reference and Role Descriptor for the Youth Competitions and 

Events Working Group for more information. 
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